
In an effort to save on financial hardships due to the pandemic (COVID-19), we ceased all broadcasting operations for the 

call station, WPFN in Panama City, FL. on March 26, 2020.  We resumed broadcasting activity on December 23, 2020 at 

precisely 12:32 pm, central time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.destinationnetwork.com/

